

Division of Public Health Services

Public Health Prevention Services Bureau of Health Systems Development

150 N 18th Avenue, Room 300 Phoenix, Arizona 85007 (602) 542-1219 (602) 542-2011 FAX

JANICE K. BREWER, GOVERNOR WILL HUMBLE, DIRECTOR

Dear First Things First Incentives Program Participants:

The Arizona Department of Health Services (ADHS) and First Things First (FTF) would like to thank you for your participation in the First Things First Early Childhood Therapists Incentives Program and to thank you for your commitment and service to Arizona's youngest children. Effective July 1st, 2014, the FTF Incentives Program will no longer be recruiting new therapists into the program. Any active contracts signed prior to July 1, 2014 will continue to be funded through the end of their contract period. ADHS staff will manage those contracts and will provide program-related technical assistance through their service end date.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Ana Lyn Roscetti, Workforce Section Manager for the Arizona Department of Health Services by email at ana.lyn.roscetti@azdhs.gov or call (602)-542-1066.

Sincerely,

Patricia Tarango, MS

Bureau Chief

Bureau of Health Systems Development Arizona Department of Health Services

602-542-1219 (front desk)

602-542-1436 (direct line)

Patricia.tarango@azdhs.gov

cc: Karen Peifer, Sr. Director of Children's Health, First Things First

Copy: File